
Walt Disney World Resort Brings 
Halloween Fun to Boys and Girls Club 
Youth Before Magic-Cavaliers Game

Kids from the Walt Disney World Clubhouse Boys and Girls Club (Pine Hills location) were special guests at a 
Mickey’s Not So Scary Halloween Party-themed celebration at Amway Center on Friday, October 13 before the 
Orlando Magic hosted the Cleveland Cavaliers. The kids experienced Halloween-themed activities and treats, 
as well as meet and greet opportunities with Mickey Mouse and Minnie Mouse. As a surprise, the kids also 
received tickets to Mickey’s Not So Scary Halloween Party at Magic Kingdom at Walt Disney World Resort.  
After the celebration, they stayed and watched the game.

 


